<u>We cannot ease up in our fightback —</u> Health Minister

That was the message from Health Minister Robin Swann as Northern Ireland's most recent Covid-19 figures were announced and as hospitals here prepare for the full brunt of the latest surge.

<u>Statement on roundtable meeting with</u> retail sector

The First Minister and deputy First Minister had a positive engagement with the retail sector today to discuss the ongoing work to respond to the Covid-19 pandemic.

<u>Dr McBride and Dr Holohan urge</u> <u>everyone to stay home</u>

Chief Medical Officers in Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland have voiced their concerns about the high levels of Covid-19 and are urging everyone to stay home.

Ministers welcome launch of pharmacy codeword scheme for domestic abuse victims

Health Minister Robin Swann and Justice Minister Naomi Long have welcomed a new scheme launched by the UK Government for victims of domestic abuse to discretely seek help through pharmacies.

<u>Publication of DVA Monthly Tests</u> <u>Conducted Statistics - December 2020</u>

The 'DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — December 2020' report, containing statistics up to December 2020, is now available.